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To: Rachel Bacon <rachel.bacon@como.gov> 

Columbia College owns and operates the property immediately to the north of the subject tract. 
We have a couple of concerns about the proposed activities: 1) dumpsters in the alley; 2) 
uncontrolled refuse and rodents around the dumpters; 3) increase parking pressure that will spill 
over into our private lot. 

  

I’m happy to provide more information about our concerns if necessary. 

  

Cliff Jarvis, PE 

Executive Director, Plant and Facilities Operations 

Columbia College 

1001 Rogers Street 

Columbia, MO  65216 

(573) 875-7300 

www.ccis.edu 
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